Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

27 May 2021
DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM
No. 2021- 0252,
FOR: ALL DIRECTORS OF BUREAUS AND REGIONAL OFFICES,

BARMM MINISTER OF HEALTH; CHIEFS OF MEDICAL CENTERS,
HOSPITALS AND SANITARIA, AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT: Health Technology Assessment Council’s (HTAC) Recommendations
on RT-PCR and Rapid Antigen Testing for COVID-19
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Pursuant to the Universal Health Care (UHC) Act, all health technologies that the government will
implement and cover shall undergo health technology assessment (HTA). This aims to ensure the
rational utilization of various health technologies that will be funded by the government.

In fulfilment of its mandate of promoting evidence-informed health policymaking, the Health
Technology Assessment Council (HTAC) continues to update its assessments of health technologies,

especially in addressing COVID-19. As such, please be informed that the Secretary of Health has
approved the final HTAC recommendations on the following:

1. RT-PCR Testing for COVID-19 (April 2021 update)
2. Rapid Antigen Test Kits for the Diagnosis of COVID-19 (April 2021 update)

To view the full evidence summary and rapid review of these recommendations, you may visit the
hta website at hta.doh.gov.ph.

For your information and guidance.

By Authori Secretary of Health:

GERARDO V/BAYUGO, MD, MPH, CESO 1
Undersecretary of Health
Health Reguldtion Team
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